
GUILFORD LAKES IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION 

VOLUNTARY SHORT-TERM RENTAL REGISTRATION 

 

GLIA homeowners who rent their homes on a short-term basis are allowed to have 

renters use the beaches, provided the renters abide by all GLIA rules and regulations. 

In order for Beach Guards to more readily confirm that a guest on the beach is 

currently renting a property, GLIA has come up with a voluntary registry of short-term 

rental homes.  

The goal of the registry is to make the beach experience easier for renters, property 

owners and Beach Guards. 

❖ Homeowners must provide renters with the GLIA Beach Rules prior to any 

beach access. 

❖ Upon arrival at the beach, renters must be able to provide Beach Guard with 

proof of property being rented and dates of rental (either a screenshot, email 

or printed rental confirmation). 

❖ Renters must obey all GLIA rules and regulations or they will be asked to leave 

the beach. 

❖ Beach Guards have the authority to call the Guilford Police to remove 

trespassers from the beach. 

 

Rental Property Address(es):  ____________________________________ 

     ____________________________________ 

                  Rental Year: ____________________________________ 

 

         Property Owner Name:    ____________________________________ 

               Phone:   ____________________________________ 

                 Email:  ____________________________________ 

          Signature: ____________________________________ 

 

Please return completed form to Fran Paranto at lilfran217@gmail.com  


